APPENDIX C

To: Stone, Derek

Subject: Re: Hive variation

Date: 16 January 2024 11:23:13
Hi Derek,

I hope you are well.

Thank you for the emails and all the information.

We would still like to go ahead with the application.

Just to ypdate you, we have taken over the lease for the flat above the bar as it became
available and we have had a comprehensive report made on sound insulation and noise

levels. We are just awaiting the actual report.

We look forward to being able to discuss the above along with any concerns anyone may
have at the hearing.

Kindest regards
Andrew

On 11 Jan 2024 08:23, "Stone, Derek" ||| | G -
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Andrew

Please see attached the slight amendment to the rep from EHO and also the Rep from
planning re your application

Kind regards
Derek

Derek Stone

Principal Licensing Officer

Culture, Leisure and Regulatory Services

Licensing Service
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